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HB3644 is going to harm everybody living in this state. Why should the tax payers of 

Oregon have to pay for a small few at a huge cost to maybe and I say maybe help a 

few. When I see this I can only think of DOGE and what they would have to say 

about it, someone is lining their pockets. Start with criminalizing drugs and lock them 

up and then move onto drug treatment programs that are already in place. Southern 

Oregon has many choices for drug treatment and with the current system it's a 

failure. We do not need another government ran failure! 


